NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City Commission of Texas City will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, May 7, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. in the Kenneth T. Nunn Room at City Hall.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear citizens’ opinion in favor of or in opposition to the City of Texas City rezoning requests.

REQUEST BY:
Brandon Fleshman to rezone from“A” (Single Family Residential) to “O-P” (Office Professional) for dental office.
BEING:

Being part of Lot 185 (185-3), Jemison Addition.
LOCATED :

At 2303 29th Street N, Texas City, Texas.
Any citizen wishing to voice his or her opinion in favor of or in opposition to the above change is invited to be present and will be heard.  If you are opposed to this rezoning request, you must submit valid reasons for opposition in writing to the City Commission of Texas City, P. O. Drawer 2608, Texas City, TX 77592-2608.  Written comments will be accepted and considered on or before the date of the Public Hearing.  After hearing the rezoning request, you may withdraw your opposition should your objections be satisfied.  Your withdrawal should be in writing to the City Commission.

/s/ Pamela A. Lawrence________

Pamela Lawrence, City Secretary

City of Texas City 

Date of posting: April 4, 2008
